



## Re: 2023 "Grow with Master Gardeners" Fall Appeal

Dear Friends:

On behalf of the Master Gardener Foundation of King County, we ask you to consider donating to support the WSU Extension King County Master Gardener Program.

## **Donate**

We want to thank you for being a Master Gardener and supporting all of the ways we teach sustainable gardening to address critical issues such as climate change and food insecurity.

We value learning and teaching science-based sustainable gardening, being in community, forming friendships and having meaningful learning experiences. Whether you have been a Master Gardener for a few years or decades, your volunteer time and talents are deeply appreciated.

We are proud of what we, working together, have accomplished so far this year:

- Clinics: 39 regular locations and 20 pop-ups reached 15,066 people. Thank you, Clinics Team!
- **Diversity, Equity & Inclusion**: focused on removing barriers to becoming a Master Gardener and increasing our cultural competency to better engage with diverse communities. *Thank you, DEI Team!*
- Bellevue Demonstration Garden's Spring Plant Sale raised over \$10,000. Thank you, BDG Team!
- \$8,100 in New Grants from the City of Shoreline and the King Conservation District. Thank you, Grants Team!

Please see our **2023 Annual Report** for more information on our Program and Foundation 2023 performance, organization, financials and 2024 plans.

You are so very generous with your time and talent. Our *Grow with Master Gardeners* Fall Appeal seeks to raise \$50,000 by year end. We have 100% participation by our Foundation Board of Directors. Their donations total \$5,650 towards our goal.

Would you please consider a donation to support this program we all love and enjoy?

## **Donate**

Thank you for helping Master Gardeners grow!

Joan Baldwin, President

Joe Jennings, Vice President, and Development Chair

Master Gardener Foundation of King County